
 

 

Badger Knife Club, P.O. Box 511, Elm Grove, WI 53122 

Phone & Fax: 414-479-9765    E-mail: badgerknifeclub@aol.com     www.badgerknifeclub.org 

Spring 2022 

The next meeting of the Badger Knife Club (BKC) will be Sunday, April 24, 2022, at 7 p.m. 

at the Milwaukee County Council, Boy Scouts of America, 330 S. 84 St., Milwaukee, WI, lower 

level PieperPower Learning Center. (Exit 306 off I-94 at S. 84 St.). 

Come and join in the fellowship and have some fun along with the juice and cookies. Be 

sure to bring a knife for sale or to swap or just to show off! 

Please use the rear entrance and take the elevator down to our meeting room. 

Club Meeting Sunday, April 24 — 7 p.m. 

BADGER KNIFE CLUB Founded  
October 21, 1984 
Milwaukee, WI 

Badger Knife Club 
37 Years Strong 

Featured Speaker for April 
Bob Stachowicz will do our Program for this meeting. Did you ever wonder what the critical criteria is for 

judging points in the knife and/or artistry in a knife that would be looked for? What makes it a winner at the BKC 

show?  Come to the meeting and hear what the  judges are looking for in determining the winners. This should be 

a very enlightening evening. Thanks, Bob, for handling the judging at our shows. 

Check the BKC website. We will be posting the winners from the 2022 show. 

Upcoming meeting dates for 2022 
April 24, 2022 

July 31 

October 30 

Call Bob Schrap at (414) 771-6472 or at the number listed below if you have any questions. 

 

Why, Why, Why? . . . . 

• Why do people keep running over a string a dozen times with their vacuum cleaner, then reach down, pick 
it up, examine it, then put it down to give the vacuum one more chance?  

Annual Badger Knife Show—March 24, 25, and 26, 2023 

Club Dues 
Because we have not had meetings or newsletters on a regular basis, your membership will start from the date 

you pay your dues. You can pay one, two or three years at a time at $5.00 per year. You can mail in your dues or 

pay at the next meeting. Check to be made out to Badger Knife Club. Your continued interest and support is truly 

appreciated. 


